Association for Northwood Neighborhood Excellence
ANNE

Dr. Ralph Dawson, President
6612 NW 33rd Street
Gainesville, FL 32606
April 13, 1988
Mr. Ernie Frey NORTHW DISTRICH
Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
3426 Bills Road
Jacksonville, FL 32207

Re:

DER—.DACKSONV]LLE

Dear Mr. Frey:

Please be informed that our neighborhood association named
above, ANNE, is concerned about the possibility of an
expanded operation of Quadrex HRS Inc, located at 1940 NW
67th Place, Gainesville, FL. We understand from the permit
application that Quadrex will be handling up to 50,000
gallons of toxic wastes in the area near our Northwood
neighborhoods.

We believe it prudent for the Department of Environmental
Regulation to conduct a public hearing where we can learn
the full details of the proposed Quadrex operation.

Considerable risk to the residents of the area seems to be
involved as indicated by the volume and kind of substances to
be handled.

On behalf of ANNE, I hereby request that a public hearing on
the above matter be held at the earliest date provided by
applicable law,

Thanks for your help in arranging for the requested public
hearing.

Sincere}v,
2% awNQA@»
Ral Dawson, Ph
President

CC: Office of the General Council, DER
David Flagg, Mayor, Gainesville
Leveda Brown, Chairman, Alachua County Comm1s51on
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